
PROPOSED AMENDMENT 5/2/17 
 
 
SECTION 6(B) OF THE GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL POLICY FOR BOARD AND COMMISSION 
APPOINTMENTS shall be amended as follows:   
 
 
 

Each Committee is responsible for interviewing and nominating applicants for the boards 
and commissions as assigned above, but applicants are not required to interview.  New applicants 
must appear before the Committee to be interviewed; incumbents have the option of appearing.  
On an “as needed” basis and with the consent of the chairperson of each affected Committee, the 
Chairman of County Council may delegate the responsibility to interview and nominate 
applicants for a particular board or commission to a non-assigned Committee.  Prior to the 
Committees interviewing and nominating applicants, the Committee Chairmen shall convene to 
establish a standardized process for interviewing applicants at the Committee level.   
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